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Dear Chair Golden, Vice Chair Nash, and members of the Senate Committee On 

Natural Resources and Wildfire, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on SB 80. I live on 38 acres of mixed 

woodlands zoned Farm/Forest near Sweet Home. I  support SB 80 to prevent the 

further pollution of  groundwater in the three GWMAs by not allowing new CAFOs or 

the expansion of existing CAFOs in these areas. These three GWMAs have existing 

groundwater contamination and it is well documented that the presence of CAFOs 

increases the presence of nitrates in groundwater. 

 

I urge you to vote YES on this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Phillip Callaway 

Crawfordsville, OR 

 


